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Gentlemen:

Subject: Siemens Power Corporation's Comments on the Proposed Revision to 
10 CRF Part 70

Siemens Power Corporation (SPC) has participated with the Nuclear Energy Institute's (NEI's) 
Facility Operations Steering Committee in a review of the subject proposed rule. SPC agrees 
with the comments forwarded by NEI on behalf of the industry in its October 13, 1999 letter.  

Very truly yours, 

l2r!B. Edgar 
Staff Engineer Licensing 

/las 

cc: Felix Killar, NEI
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